Office of the MayorCity & County of San Francisco



Gavin Newsom

December 11, 2008

Peter Lewis C/O Mission Dolores Neighborhood Association P.O. Box 460184 San Francisco, CA 94114

Dear Mr. Lewis.

I would like to congratulate you and the members of the Mission Dolores Neighborhood Association for receiving a \$46,500 survey grant from the City's Historic Preservation Fund Committee. Preservation and protection of historic landmarks in San Francisco is extremely important. The work that you and your association do today will help preserve the historic beauty of our City for generations to come. Thank you for your diligent efforts and best of luck in all of your future endeavors!

With warmest regards,

Gavin Newsom

Mayor